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Yuba County South Annex Demolition  
Invitation for Bid 

Addendum #4 
Dated 1/17/2012 

 
 
 
1. Is there a template for the statement of qualifications: 

Response:  The statement of qualifications is not a template format. This is simply a statement 
of what your company does, how they qualify for the project, summary of experience and so 
forth.  

 
2. The due date for all bids has been extended to January 19, 2012 at 5pm PST.  The correct time 

for the due date is 2pm PST.  
 
3. Are there any specifications to the Hydroseed and tactifier? Would it be acceptable to broadcast 

seed and cover with straw instead? 
Response:  The County does not have a specification on the hydroseed or tactifier. It is standard 
procedure and we will require the tactifier to keep it in place. The County will discuss the seed 
mix with the awarded Contractor.  

 
4. Can you give us a price for the PCB’s and other universal waste? 

Response: We believe based on our building maintenance team’s feedback that we have 
removed all PCB’s. Universal waste is a common material found on building demolition projects 
and should be included in your bid as appropriate.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


